REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

November 28, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 1330 58, 2022

UPDATES ON THE YEAR-END COVERGENCE OF THE REGIONAL AND
DIVISION HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT PERSONNEL

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

2 This Office, through the Human Resource Development Division (HRDD),
announces that the “Year-End Convergence of the Regional and Division Human
Resource Development Personnel” shall be held on December 6-7, 2022, at Layao
Beach Resort, Brgy. San Roque, Marabut, Samar. The check-in time is 2:00 PM of
December 5, 2022 with afternoon snacks as the first meal and check-out time is
12:00 PM on December 7, 2022 with lunch as the last meal.

2. All other provisions in Regional Memorandum No. 1186, s. 2022 dated
October 19, 2022 which is consistent with this issuance remain in force and in effect.

3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.
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